
Senate Reference No. 02-23 

  

  

TO:             Elaine Blakemore, Chair 

                   Faculty Affairs Committee 

  

FROM:       Jane A. Grant, Chair 

                   Executive Committee 

  

DATE:       17 December 2002 

  

RE:             OAA Document Regarding Continuing Lecturers 

  

  

The Executive Committee met on December 16, 2002 and approved the following motion 
regarding what to do with the OAA Document on Continuing Lecturers which you submitted to 
us. 

  

The Faculty Affairs Committee should vote on whether they wish to submit the OAA Document 
on Continuing Lecturers to the Senate as an action item or an “information-only” item.  
Alternatively, any member of the Senate may submit a report directly to Senate under “The 
general good and welfare of the University.” 

  

  

  

Approving                               Absent 



M. Codispoti                           P. Iadicola 

J. Grant, Chair 

P. Hamburger 

M. Nusbaumer 

R. Sedlmeyer 

N. Younis 

 


